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QUIZ NIGHT fundraiser 
Join us for some fun and fund-raising with your host, Andy Quinn 

Date: Saturday 20th February 
Time: 7.30pm  
Venue: Calverton Hall 

 
$15 per person includes light supper, tables of 6 (we can mix and match if your group is less than 6 people).  
 
The Men’s Shed crew will run a bar service with beer, wine and soft drinks. 
 
Due to COVID-19 restrictions numbers are limited so bookings are essential.  
To book a seat or a table for the quiz night and for further information: 
e-mail mensshed@southarm.tas.au or phone Steve on 0419 339 415 or Robin on 0408 446 249. 
 

Shed Update  
 
Council:  
The shed design has been finalised and the 
Development Application is on its way to council for 
consideration. 
 
Finance 
We have 3 potential funding opportunities that have 
been identified. Submissions are being prepared to 
apply for federal funding from 
 
Building Better regions – Infrastructure Round 5,  
and  
Stronger Communities Round 6,  
 
Plus state funding from Tasmanian Community Fund – Community Wellbeing Strategic Initiatives.  
 
All three are competitive grant programs, meaning that there is plenty of competition for limited funds, so there 
is no guarantee of success. Results should be known by the middle of the year.  
 
Building Better Regions, the larger of the grants is a $ for $ funding 
model. We can apply for a $1 for each $1 we have on hand. This 
grant submission is due to be lodged by March 5th so the more 
funds we have on hand by then the more we can apply for.  
 
If you can help us with funding or fundraising every dollar will help. 
Come and support our quiz night, buy some raffle tickets (or better 
still sell some raffle books) share our online raffle sales on Facebook 
or you can donate directly to Bendigo Bank.  
 
Account name: South Arm Peninsula Men’s Shed.  
BSB: 633 000 
Account number: 173 500 240 
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Member Briefing BBQ 
Members are invited to a BBQ at the South Arm Community Centre on Sunday 14th Feb 12.30pm.  
 
This is your chance to meet with fellow members, enjoy a Banger or Burger on the 
BBQ (catering by the Men’s Shed, BYO drinks) and receive an update/briefing on 
how we are planning to build our shed once funding has been secured. 
 
For catering please RSVP to Robin on 0408 446 249, Steve on 0419 339 415 or 
e-mail to mensshed@southarm.tas.au before Friday 12th Feb. 
 

Men’s Shed 2021 Major Raffle  
 
Through the generosity of sponsors, we have secured over $2000 worth of 
raffle prizes for our main fundraiser for the first half of the year.  
 

The prize list includes:  
1. 4 nights’ accommodation at Sunrise@Binalong for up to 6 people (value $1,000) 
2. Beats Solo3 wireless headphones 
3. Hobart City Paddle with Roaring 40s Kayaking 
4. Superb Coal River Valley wine from Pooley’s 
5. Gasmate butane twin stove with hot plate & cooking pan from Bunnings Mornington  
6. Wonderful East Coast Wine from Craigie Knowe 
7. Gasmate butane stove with cooking pan from Bunnings Mornington  
8. Fine East Coast wine from Darlington Vineyard 
9-12. 4  x copies of Shed Stories book from Tas Men’s Shed Association 

We will be selling paper tickets through local shops and at the local markets, we also hope that 
members will help sell tickets plus we will be selling tickets online.  
 

Call John Harvey on 0434 007 112 to order your book to sell. 
 

Recycled Garden Stakes 
We have secured access to thousands of 1.8m (approx. 22mm x 22mm) recycled treated pine stakes courtesy of 
Pipeclay Oysters. We are selling these at $10 for 15 stakes and are happy to negotiate for larger orders. 
 
Perhaps you’d like some lattice or garden screens or obelisk for the garden?  

 
Call the Men’s Shed! We can design and make garden items to order. Phone John Harvey on 0434 007 112 
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